
 

Enfield Board of Selectmen 

Enfield, New Hampshire 

 

NON-PUBLIC MINUTES of October 6, 2003 

 

 
Board of Selectmen:  Ilene P. Reed, Chairman; Keith Oppenneer; Dominic Albanese 

 

Administrative Staff:  April Whittaker, Town Manager; Alisa D. Bonnette, Secretary 

 

 

 

NON-PUBLIC SESSION ~ RSA 91-A:3 II (a) 

 

Mr. Oppenneer moved to enter into non-public session at 8:16 PM; Mrs. Reed seconded.  Roll 

call vote – Mr. Oppenneer-aye, Mrs. Reed-aye, Mr. Albanese-aye. 

 

The Board of Selectmen discussed a vehicle obtained by the Police Department from drug 

forfeiture and vehicle needs of the department.  Consideration must be given to the department’s 

needs and the budget required for the fleet. 

 

The Selectmen requested a vehicle inventory and replacement plan. 

 

It was the consensus of the Board that the vehicle should be used as transportation for all 

departments. 

 

The Selectmen discussed correspondence from Alan Hanscom, NH Department of 

Transportation (NHDOT), regarding comments and behavior of town officials. 

 

Mr. Oppenneer moved to come out of non-public session at 8:26 PM; Mrs. Reed seconded, vote 

unanimous. 

 

 

ADJOURNMENT 

 

Mr. Oppenneer moved to adjourn at 8:34 PM; Mr. Albanese seconded, vote unanimous 

 

 


